From: Kate Foley

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: northern pass
Date: Friday, December 8, 2017 8:50:48 AM

I would like this submitted as a public comment.
It has been brought to my attention that my business, The Cold Mountain Café, in

Bethlehem, NH has been added to a list of business supporting the Northern Pass. It has
also been pointed out to me that we willingly joined the list to show support for all that the
Northern Pass will do for the North Country.

This is not the case. | do not support the Northern Pass and are outraged that we were
added to the list. In fact, | are horrified to be connected to this endeavor in any way.

| have no doubt that is Northern Pass will effect our business negatively, as we rely on the
tourists who visit to enjoy the natural beauty of the North County. That is our community's
biggest and most valuable asset. The Northern Pass threatens the very thing that drives our
economy. Once this is done there is no going back, and the impact on our environment and
landscape will be irreversible.

Kate Foley

Cold Mountain Café
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